VXP: Decision on merging the representative office into the General Sales Department
On 10 Feb 2020, Vetvaco National Veterinary Joint Stock Company announced Decision No. 01/ QD – HDQT on merging the representative office into the General Sales Department as follows:
Article 01: Merge the representative office at No 86 Truong Chinh Street (Veterinary Institute’s Gate) into the General Sales Department under Vetvaco National Veterinary Joint Stock Company
Article 02: Assign General Manager to arrange, restructure the operations, personnel of the General Sales Department suitably after merging, ensuring for the effective business operations
Article 03: General Manager, Chiefs of all related departments/ units and persons named as above are responsible for the enforcement of this decision
This decision was valid from the date of signature

